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Hi ducklings!
Have I called you ducklings before? 
Probably! I hope you are all having a 
stupendous April so far. Spring has sprung 
and eastover happened! Now just make 
yourself some coffee or a chai or some 
green tea and just tuck right in to enjoy this 
little newsletter we put together for you!
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Tarot for the Fortnight
by: Beth

The Moon
All is not as it seems 
and you have options. 
You need to go deep 
to figure out which is 
right for you. Either this 
is all a big trick, you’re 
being lied to (or lying to 
yourself?) and it’s time 
to wake up and smell 

the coffee...or this weird place you’re in 
is part of an uncomfortable but important 
process. In the half-light of the moon things 
take on a different shape...but maybe this 
is how they are supposed to look? Listen 
to your intuition. Underneath all the crazy 
is a serious message.

Staff Spotlight: Carmen

In my ideal world,
I have a lot more time to
stay home with Eli
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Meetup Recap
by: Claire, Cincy Straddlers

The Cincy Straddlers held our first documentary 
viewing party, which we’re fondly calling “Docs 
Watch” and hoping to do every month! Eight of 
us gathered at Claire’s apartment and watched 
“Miss Representation,” a very useful production 
you can find at your neighborhood Netflix. Then 
we had a nice chat about our feelings surrounding 
women (and other marginalized groups) in the 
media, how this topic is really too big for just one 
documentary to address completely, and what 
sorts of actions we can do to change the state of 
things. We also ate chips and cookies and talked 
about how awesome Orphan Black and Steven 
Universe are.


